
 

St Cuthbert’s Great Glen  

Community Pantry 

Since launching the pantry last June the generosity and support of individuals 

and organisations in our community has been outstanding. 

Our local schools collected more than 1,500 items during Harvest and 

Christmas which means we have been well stocked to help those across our 

community who are facing additional pressures this winter. 

As well as food, drink and toiletries we have been supported by many 

individuals and the Miller Homes Community Fund who between them have 

donated over £1,000 that we are using to top up our shelves. 

On behalf of the team at St Cuthbert’s we would like to thank everyone who 

has supported the Pantry for your remarkable kindness and generosity. 

To join our volunteers and get involved or if you just have a question about 
how you can help then please email rev-ben@outlook.com 
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If you would like to help 
with a donation then 
please scan the QR code 


